
California poised to tighten
watering restrictions
By Matt Weiser, Sacramento Bee

Millions of Californians soon may be forced to adjust their
lives around a crucial timekeeping device in their homes. Not
their alarm clocks, but their irrigation timers.

The State Water Resources Control Board on Tuesday is poised
to get even tougher on water conservation as California now
seems assured of a fourth year of drought. The main focus of
the  proposal  set  for  a  board  vote  is  landscape  watering,
responsible  for  about  70  percent  of  all  urban  water
consumption  in  California.

The board is expected to order every urban water agency in
California to limit outdoor watering to specific days of the
week – for both residential and business customers. In many
cases, this would mean only two days per week.
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